
Families First is very thankful for YOU! 

There's lots happening around Families First.  The hustle and bustle of the holiday season
is underway. 

The Children's treatment Center is all decorated for the holidays.

The 30th Anniversary Open House was a great success. Over 60 people came out to have a
wonderful breakfast, generously donated by various sponsors, and enjoy tours of both the
Children's Treatment and Family Centers. 

Families First Staff Holiday Party enjoyed yesterday, with a book exchange and great food
contributed by all!

We're gearing up for the Holiday Shop, outings for the Children's Treatment Center kids and
many other holiday season adventures!

Families First is able to bring joy into the lives of children, because of your generosity and giving. 

Here are some of the ways you can help during this holiday season:

By browsing Families First's Hope Gift Catalog, you will find many ways to give around the holidays.

Organizations and individuals can host a toy or gift card drive to provide the children
particpating in our services, those who wouldn't normally have gifts under the tree, a gift or
two. We are still in need of toys and gift cards for the Holiday Season and Holiday Shop that is
scheduled next week!
By donating a gift card to provide items like shoes, clothing or other needed items for a child.  
Adopt-a-Family for the holidays, providing them dinner and gifts so that they can celebrate the
season. 

If you're interested in providing items for the children we serve, please click here.

*All toys must be received by Tuesday, December 13th. Contact Families First for more
information. 303-745-0327

Support Families First While
You Shop!

Amazon Smile allows you to
select your favorite charity.

When you choose Families
First, every time you shop
using the Amazon Smile
Portal, a portion of your purchase goes directly to Families First!

 You only have to do this once. Simply select Families First as your favorite charity, bookmark the
page, and donate time and time again by simply shopping as normal! Click here for the link. 

You can give directly through Families First’s website!

You can set up a one time or recurring donation of any amount 

Recurring donations can be scheduled     •Weekly •Monthly •Quarterly •Annually

Give Direct

Check out more pictures here.                                    www.familiesfirstcolorado.org


